

St. Stanislaus Kostka School

"Do not walk through time without leaving worthy evidence of your passage." Saint John XXIII

Mrs. Lori Hodder Principal www.sskschool.org 732-254-5819

"We can do hard things."

February 9, 2023

Dear St. Stanislaus Kostka Families,

First off, thank you to all of the students, parents, and especially our HSA members who helped to make our Polar Plunge such an amazing success! We raised over \$6500, and \$1000 of that is going to St. Jude. It was so amazing to have such a big representation of our school community there. I have always said how generous and supportive our St. Stan's families are.

Upcoming important dates:

- ✓ Feb. 6-16-MAP Testing
- ✓ Feb. 10 Sayreville PBA Designer Bag Bingo
- ✓ Feb. 14 Valentine's Themed dress down day/\$3 Benefitting Leukemia and Lymphoma Society
- ✓ Feb. 17 20 NO SCHOOL/President's Day
- ✓ Feb. 22 Ash Wednesday Mass 9:00 AM
- ✓ Feb. 23 8th Grade Snack Sale
- ✓ Feb. 24 Stations of the Cross 9:00 AM Fish Fry 4-7 PM

Re-registration information has gone home. The re-registration paperwork is due in to the office by **February 28**, and fees will come out that day via FACTS. If you are not returning for the 2023–2024 school year, the office must be notified by **February 15** and an exit interview needs to be scheduled.

Congratulations to all of our IXL Souper Bowl winners! The winning classes were grades 2, 3, and 6. They will each receive a dress-down day. We also had a MVP in each class, and they received an IXL objective free pass. All of the soup donated will be given to the St. Mary's Food Pantry.

Finally, we are continuing MAP testing next week. Please be sure that your child arrives at school on time, and has a good breakfast. Students who arrive after a testing session has begun will NOT be admitted into class until the session is over. Thank you in advance for your cooperation.

Warmest regards,

Lori Hodder Principal